
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

• UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE • 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20223 

March 2, 1976 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
912 SW 7th Avenue 
Apt. 3 
Gainesville, Florida 32601 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

Reference is made to your Freedom of Information Act request 

dated February 22, 1976. 

The Secret Service does not possess any tape recordings of the 

shots fired during the assassination of President John Kennedy. 

In addition, there are no documents pertaining to or referring 

to any such recordings. The Secret Service is not aware of any 

recordings being made of the shots fired during the time of 

the assassination. 

Sincerely, 

\1144  
Robert O. Goff 
Freedom of Information 80 
Privacy Acts Officer 
Office of Administration 


